Falfurrias 57th Annual Cross Country Meet
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September 2,2023
The Falfurrias Athletic Department would like to invite you and your team to the 57th Annual Falfurrias Invitational Cross Country Meet on Saturday, September 2,2023. This meet is one of the oldest meets in the state in which many record setting runners have competed over the years.  The meet will be held at the Falfurrias Municipal Golf Course – 911 E Travis Street (located north of town ½ mile past Whataburger then turn East off Hwy. 281).  The course is all grass and spikes can be worn and we will use B-Tags therefore, registration is required 5 days prior. Please fill out spreadsheet and email back to me cgarza@bcisd.us  or zapataroadrunner@aol.com. 

** Starting Times May Change
Registration 6:45-7:15 COACHES PLEASE READ THE DESCRIPTION OF DIVISIONS CAREFULLY

7:30– Rolling Start –VG /V Boys (6A-5A) Varsity Boys (4A-1A)               (Course: 3.1 miles)

Rolling Start–Varsity Girls   4A-1A                                                               (Course: 2 miles)          

Rolling Start – 8th Boys / Girls



 

 (Course: 2 miles)

Rolling Start – 7th Boys / Girls





 (Course: 2 miles)

Rolling Start- Freshman, Beginner or Novice boys / JV girls 

 (Course: 2 miles)

Awards:
Team Championship medals for Varsity divisions. Team plaques will be given to 1st place teams in all divisions. Individual awards will be given to Top 20 runners in all divisions.

Entry Fees: 
ENTRY FEE: VARSITY: $150./TEAM (10 runners max) or $15./INDIVIDUAL JUNIOR VARSITY: $150./TEAM (unlimited) or $15/INDIVIDUAL JR. HIGH: $150./TEAM (unlimited) or $15./INDIVIDUAL Make checks payable to:

Falfurrias Athletic Dept.
C/o Cross Country  
P.O. Box 277

Falfurrias, Tx. 78355
THE NUMBER OF RUNNERS REGISTERED IS THE AMOUNT OWED DAY OF THE RACE. NO EXCEPTIONS.
Information:
If you have any questions or need help with directions, please call Clarissa Garza 210-508-6625 or email cgarza@brcisd.us  or Arturo Garcia @ agarcia@bcisd.us 
T- Shirts / concession stand: We will have a stand with drinks and sweets. We will also have T-shirts for sale. Please place orders ahead of time.
Please pass this information to your local Junior High School!
